
 

 

 

 

RRa/SSl 

 

26th March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Arrangements for the May 2024 Year 12 MOCK examination session   
   
The Year 12 mock exams take place between Wednesday 1st May and Wednesday 8th May inclusive. The 
results of these internal examinations will help inform staff when deciding upon overall A-level predicted 
grades for the likes of UCAS and degree apprenticeships. 
  
During this time Year 12 students are expected to attend all lessons whenever possible in a subject at least 
up until the day of the exam in that subject. The normal timetable will resume on Thursday 9th May.     
  
Students will not be expected to have to register with their form tutor in the morning or afternoon or 
attend the Friday Period 1 tutorial during the dates listed above. It is therefore very important that students 
individually use their own lanyards to access the sixth form gate when entering and exiting the school site.  
   
If a student has an exam in the afternoon they do not have to be in lessons on that morning.   
 
The full May 2024 examination timetable can be viewed on the exams section of our school website 

https://www.uvhs.uk/exams/timetable and students will be given their own individual exam timetable. 

If you require any further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr R Rastelli 
Head of Sixth Form 
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